
LAKE LURE MARINE COMMISSION 

REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
Meeting Date:  March 9, 2021 

 

 

SUBJECT:  Request from Jay Freeman for a Non-Motorized Permit for a Work Barge that 

Exceeds the Maximum Limit Allowed 

 

AGENDA INFORMATION: 
 

Agenda Location: New Business 

Item Number: A 

Department:  Parks Rec, and Lake  

Contact:  Dean Givens, Parks Rec, and Lake Director 

Presenter:  Dean Givens, Parks Rec, and Lake Director  

BRIEF SUMMARY:  Jay Freeman is requesting a permit for a non-motorized work barge that 

exceeds the 28’ maximum allowed on the Lake. Last year Council approved Jay Freeman to put a 

10’x 30’ non-motor barge on the Lake in order to move heavy equipment and supplies. Mr. 

Freeman is now requesting a permit for a second 10’x 30’ non-motor barge so that the two can be 

connected together to form a larger floating work area. The Lake Advisory Board met on March 

1, 2021 and voted unanimously to recommend approval of the request to the Marine Commission.  

RECOMMENDED MOTION AND REQUESTED ACTIONS:   To (approve/deny) the request 

from Jay Freeman for a non-motorized boat permit for a second work barge that exceeds the 

maximum limit of 28’ allowed.  

 

FUNDING SOURCE:  n/a 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  none 

STAFF’S COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS:  Staff recommends approval. The 

impact on the Lake is minimal and these type of barges are a huge help when working on the water. 

 
 


